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Teaching at North Fayette Elementary School has 

been such a great learning experience for me.  I 

have thoroughly enjoyed teaching the students and 

working with the staff here for the last 20 years! 

Thank you staff for believing in me, it was a great 

honor to serve as your 2012 Teacher of the Year.    

After 35 years of teaching, I think it is time to move 

to a new chapter in my life, I look forward to travel-

ing and spending time with my family, especially my 

grandson.  You will all be greatly missed.  I will 

probably be coming back often to help out where 

ever I can because my life will not be the same with-

out seeing my dolphin family at North Fayette Elementary.   

PAR E N T  R E S O U R C E  C E N T E R  

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 

 
Dear Families of NFE, 
 
Can you believe the school year is almost over!  We’re down to the last 3 weeks of school and it 
seems as if it were only a month ago that we were hosting an open house for the school year.  
Wow, time flies! 
 

Thanks to our parents, partners, and friends for your diligence in supporting so many of the 
important activities at our school.  Our boys and girls continue to shine and we appreciate your 
continued positive participation. 
 

As the school year quickly comes to an end, there are events yet to happen that we’d love to see 
many of our parents and friends support.  Educator’s Appreciation Week begins May 5, 2014.  Be 
sure to remind your child’s teacher how much you appreciate what they do to support the future in 
what they do every day.  The Talent Show is Thursday, May 8, at 6:30 and it is always a big hit 
within our community.  Our final Honors Assembly for the year will be Thursday, May 22, with our 
5th grade Commemoration Ceremony on Friday, May 23.  I always enjoy these ceremonies 
because it showcases the efforts of our students for the semester and the year.  What a great 
time! 
 

As you can see, activity is on the rise at North Fayette Elementary.  I want to thank you for your 
support this year and I hope you have an enjoyable, relaxing summer.  We look forward to seeing 
many of you in August! 
 

Sincerely, 
Jade Bolton 

Parent Center  Location:  Title I Lab, hours 7:15-2:15 Monday - Friday.   

Pave the way to academic success--check out our reading/math activities!  

NFE Thanks Mrs. Nancy Reagin’s 35 Years of Teaching 



END OF SCHOOL YEAR ACTIVITIES AT NFE  

                             

 

F i e l d  D a y 2 0 1 4  

   

Reading Invita-
tional Winners  

4th Grade—Gold 
with Mrs. Doss 

 
 5th Grade—Silver 

Mrs Cieutat 

Volunteer Breakfast 2014 

“Our Volunteers Rock” 

Guest speaker Dr. Gregory Moffatt, Ph. D., LPC 

Volunteer 

Of the Year, 

Mrs.   

Beverly 

Dinkins 


